
 

 

  

 
October 8, 2024 
 
Vauxhall Area Transmission Development (VATD) – 879L Transmission Line Restoration 
Construction update 
 
Thank you for your ongoing participation in the VATD – 879L Transmission Line Restoration 
project. AltaLink received approval for this project from the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) 
in October 2023 and is now preparing to begin construction.  
 
The 879L Transmission Line Restoration project involves modifying and replacing select 
structures along the existing 879L right-of-way in the County of Forty Mile and Cypress County. 
 
Next steps 

AltaLink plans to begin construction in mid-November 2024 and anticipates construction to be 
complete by the end of November.   
 
Where construction activities are required to take place on private property, we will contact you 
in advance to discuss the specific dates and times we will require access to your property.  
 
Depending on where you are in relation to the project, you may see or hear: 

• noise and construction crews 
• right-of-way and construction preparation 
• modifying and replacing select structures along 879L  

Contact us  

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1-877-267-1453. Further information about this project and 
maps are available at https://www.altalink.ca/project/vauxhall-area-transmission-development-
vatd. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kris Gladue  
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement  


